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SECRETARY-GENERAL PRAISES FORBEARANCE ARD RESTRAINT SHOWN IN BURUNDI,
SINCE TRAGIC DEATH OF PRESIDENT ON § APRII.

The following scatement was isaued today by the spokeswoman in Eurcpe for
Secretary-QGeneral Boutros Boutros-Ghali:

The Secretary-Genexal is pleased to learn from his Special Representative
for Burundi, Ahmedou Quld Abdallah, that the situation in the country is calm
and peaceful eince the tragic death of President Cyprien Ntaryamira on
6 April. Simaon Rke, the Chairman of the United Wations Preparatory
Fact-finding Migsion to Burundi, which has been in the country since 22 March,
has confirmed to the Secretary-General that, on the whole, the situation in
the country was peaceful and that the Mission continued to receive the
cooperation of all concerned ia the erercise cof ite task. The Migsion is
expected to conclude itg work in Burundi at the end of next week and to returm
to New York cn 21 April to report to the Secretary-General, after
consultations with the Secretary-General of the Organization of African Unity
(QAU)} in Addig Ababa.

The Secretary-General is particularly gratified that the leaders of the
country are working together im this period of national tragedy to meet their
responeibilities to the penple of Burundi. 7The people of Burundi themselves
have respondac to the tragedy with exermlary forbearance and restraint. They
neaed and deserve the support and cooperation of the intermaticnal cocmunity in
their praiseworthy efforts to maintain the peace in the country and to put in
place z2n interim arrangement which will enjoy their full confidence. They can
continue to count on such support and cocperation from the United Nations.
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